
May 30, 2013 
 
Dear Student; 
 

Congratulations on completing first grade! We are so excited to have you in 2nd grade 
next year! Second grade is a GREAT place to be. J 

The most important thing you can do to prepare for 2nd grade is to read, READ, READ!!! 
Read lots of books. Try to read every day. Remember that our school library will be open on 
Wednesdays from 9:00-11:00. The public library is also a terrific place to find wonderful books, 
and they have really great summer reading programs. Ask your parents to look into it.  Also, 
remember to practice your addition and subtraction facts! 

Included with this letter is a supply list of things that we will need in 2nd grade. If you 
can donate any of these supplies it would be greatly appreciated, and would allow the 2nd 
grade to use our limited funds for needed books and other things. So as you come across 
“Back-To-School” sales this summer, please consider getting things on the supply list.  

Also, we are asking families to make a $20 donation to help pay for activities next year. 
We are planning on going on 2 field trips—one to the farm and one to the Thanksgiving Point 
Dinosaur Museum. 

Have a FUN, safe summer! We look forward to seeing you at the Back-to-School Open 
House on August 15th from 5:00-7:00 p.m.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
2nd Grade Teachers 
Mrs. Cummings  Mrs. Radulovich   Mrs. Rhodes  Mrs. Robertson 
 

Requested Classroom Donations 
 

Ziploc Bags (sandwich, quart, gallon) 
Dry Erase Markers                                           
Fine Point Dry Erase Markers    
Glue Sticks  
Bottle of white liquid glue 
1 box 24 count CRAYOLA crayons  
1 plastic folder with brads AND 2 pockets  
1 box colored pencils 
1” 3-ring white vinyl binder (“clear view”) 
Kleenex & Paper Towels 
Antibacterial Wipes 
Washable Markers 
1 package pencils (yellow #2) 
1 package pencil top erasers 
Pink “Pearl” Erasers 
$20 Grade Level Donation for Field Trips (Farm and Thanksgiving Point Dinosaur Museum) 
	
  


